
1993 Sit-in and Hunger Strike for Chicana/o Studies  

A Symposium Commemorating the 25th Anniversary of the   

Date: May 25th, 2018 

Time: 1:00pm—6:00pm 

Location: UCLA Faculty Center,     

California Room 

Keynote Address: José M. Aguilar-

Hernández, Ph.D., Visiting Assistant 

Professor 

 

Panelists: María Lara, Ryan Yokota, 

Max Espinoza, Blanca Gordo, Cristine 

Soto DeBerry, Mario Valenzuela,     

Minnie Ferguson and Marcos Aguilar, 

all student leaders in the early 1990s 

that participated in the efforts that led 

to the establishment of the César E. 

Chávez Center for Interdisciplinary In-

struction in Chicana and Chicano 

Studies.  

Special participation by: Virginia    

Espino, Ph.D., who will serve as   

moderator and Abraham Torres,   

photographer, presenting a never   

before seen digital exhibition of   

photos from the 1993 hunger strike.  

This event is co-sponsored by the UCLA 

Chicano Studies Research Center. 

Please RSVP at:  

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/25th-

anniversary-of-1993-student-activism-for-

chicanao-studies-tickets-45889142661 

For more information, email: jaguilar@ucla.edu 

The UCLA César E. Chávez Department of Chicana and Chicano Studies presents... 


